Mobile Library in Great Oakley — From 3™ April 2018

From April 2018 there will be only one stopping place
for the Mobile Library in Great Oakley and the library
will only visit once in three weeks for 30 minutes.

The mobile library will be at Woodlands (CO12 5BZ) for
thirty minutes at three weeks intervals on Mondays
from12.20pm to 12.50pm.

There will be no service on Good Friday, Bank Holiday
Mondays or during the Christmas period.

The following are the planned visit dates at 3rd April 2018:

09 April 2018
30 April 2018
21 May 2018
11 June 2018
02 July 2018
23 July 2018

(4" April 2018 — information taken from Essex County Council website on 3™ April 2014)



